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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 
I want to welcome all new members for this year and all 
returning members, also.  Dues were due July 1, 2016, but 
not to panic— the first Unit Meeting will be September 13, 
5:30— and Elaine will be glad to take your money at that 
time!!  Please put the date on your calendar and plan to 
attend.  Our speaker will be a Sedgwick County Sheriff 
office.  He will speak on Crisis Intervention Training 
(mental health and law enforcement) which is a very 
timely topic.  Tuesday Topics starts September 27th, which 
is also National Voter Registration Day. We are currently 
planning on registering college students at WATC, Friends 
University, and Newman University.  We will need help!!  
Also, September 18th is the League’s day to volunteer at 
the Trust Women booth at the State Fair.  If you think this 
something that you might like to do, contact me at 773-
7420 or sailslieger@netscape.net .  By volunteering you 
will be admitted into the Fair for free, each shift is three 
hours.  We will need two people per shift, you can bring a 
partner if you would like. These are just special dates, we 
will be registering voters around the city/county, 
facilitating forums, and presenting programs. September 
will be just as busy as August was— which brings to mind 
The Legislative/ Fundraising Event which was successful! 
And a BIG THANK YOU goes to Sally Dewey and her 
committee (Carole Neal, Wendy Kabler, Marilyn Hanson, 
Barbara Fuller and Ernestine Krehbiel).  A thank you to 
Myrna Hudson, for her donation of wine and to everyone 
who volunteered to help and/or bring food! There were 
27 candidates there and around 30 League members.  
GOOD JOB EVERYONE!!  Besides election business, we will 
be taking consensus on Educational Finance, which has 
been the LWVKS study, up-dating the by-laws and planning 
for LEAGUE DAY, IN MANHATTAN, KS ON OCTOBER 15TH.  It 
is open for all League members and hope for a good 
turnout from Wichita.  The event begins at 9:00 and ends 
at 3:00 pm, costs $30 and we will be carpooling. Everyone 
should consider attending.  Welcome everyone to another 
LWV Wichita-Metro year!! 
 

Sharon Ailslieger and Barb Fuller,  
Co-Presidents 

 
 

Calendar 
 

 
 
Sept. 13 Unit Meeting 
Tuesday Two Olives  
5:30 pm  R.S.V.P. (see details)  
 
Sept. 15 CC Meeting 
Thursday Downtown Cafe  
Noon   209 E. William St. 
 
Sept. 17 Board Meeting 
Saturday St. Paul’s Lutheran 
9:00 am Church 
 
Sept. 27  Tuesday Topics 
Tuesday Police & Community 
Noon  Central Library 
 
Sept. 27  Nat’l Voter Reg. Day 
Tuesday Central Library, 
Newman,  Friends University, 
WATC  
 
 
Oct. 15  League Day 
Saturday Manhattan 
  
Oct. 20  Board Meeting 
Thursday 6:00 to 7:30 pm   
  Location TBD 
 

 

Democracy  
is not a Spectator Sport! 
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Voter Service- Betty Ladwig, Chair 
So many have been so helpful during this busy, busy 
Presidential Election Year, won't list them all so I don't 
forget someone but Paul, Pat, Sharon and Ernestine have 
been major players in assistance. Thanks to you all. One 
Friday after West High and NWHS I took 50 registrations 
to Election Commissioner's office.  
 

 
 
Activities for August included Westlink Library on the 
6th, Rockwell Library on the 20th, West High School on 
8/10, NWHS on 8/11, tomorrow at the Hyatt we will be 
helping Health ICT Working Well Conference at the 
Hyatt, tomorrow night we will be at North High School 
for the Family Fiesta event from 4:00 to 7:00.  
 

 
Pictures from the Rockwell and Linwood Libraries Voter registration 
events.   
 

If you are interested in helping with any dates,  
let me know, especially on 9/24 and 9/27 events.  

 
Betty Ladwig – Voter Service Chair –  

258-1962 or  O7b406@aol.com 

 
 

 

LWV Wichita  
Dates Registering Voters 

14-Sept Health Forum at Colvin Neighborhood Center 
22-Sept Sr. Expo  
24-Sept  LaFamilia  

27- Sept 
National Voter Registration Day Central Library 
Newman, Friends and WATC 

11-Oct Candidates forum at Gloria Dei 
13-Oct WSU – Smart Justice  
18-Oct LaFamilia  

 
Also, watch for news from appeals court in Denver on 
voting rights and present barricades.  
 
 
Treasurer Report - Elaine Harvey 
We are thrilled to have so many new members, 20 
since Feb. 1 and we will have over 110 members when all 
our 2015-2016 members renew.  
 

Please WELCOME our newest members –  
Tonya Howard,  

Leah Gagne,  
Karen and Hayley Crowson  

  
League members please contact me if you wonder if you 
have paid your dues for 2016-2017. I sent another e-mail 
dues reminder this week.  Remember our dues year is from 
July 1 to June 30.  Send dues to Elaine Harvey, Treasurer, 
LWV Wichita-Metro 4370 N. Eagle Lake Ct. Bel Aire, 
KS  67220. Dues are $60 a year unless you want your LWV 
Wichita-Metro Voter Newsletter sent to you in paper form 
through the US Postal Service enclose an extra $15. Our 
dues are a bargain as they fund our local operations and 
our study of issues and advocacy at the LWV Kansas and 
LWV national levels also.  
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Communications Committee (CC): 
This is a new committee which  
includes the newsletter editor,  
publicity representative,  
webpage representative, and the  
co-president. The primary focus of the committee is 
discussing LWV Wichita communications topics, 
including mentorship of the experienced to the less 
experienced. The committee meets once a month, 
downtown, for one hour over lunch. The next meeting 
will be at Downtown Café, 9/15 at noon.  Members with 
skills and talents to share such as journalism, marketing, 
communications, or publicity, please consider sharing 
your knowledge to advance your League, call or text 
Wendy Kabler at 209-0359 if you would like to join us 
this month.   
 
 

Unit Meeting 
Tuesday, 9/13/16 @ 5:30 pm  

 
Two Olives  

29th & Rock Road   
 

Presentation by  
Deputy Narciso Narvais with Sedgwick 

County Sheriff’s Office  
Crisis Intervention Team (CIT) 

 
RSVP with Ellen Estes 218-1163 or efestes@cox.net    

Dinner $18 served at 5:45 (cash or check only) 
 

 
 
Highlights of the August 20th Board Meeting 
Present. Barbara Fuller, Sharon Ailslieger, Paul Babich, 
Sharon Cranford, Sally Dewey,  Marilyn Hansen, Elaine 
Harvey, Ernestine Krehbiel, Betty Ladwig, Martha Pint, 
Pat Reinhold, Megan Wright-Hagen 
 
 
 

 
 
Fundraising/Educational Fund.  On 8/16 the Red, White, 
and Blue fundraiser was a success with more than 25 
candidates attending and introducing themselves to 
members and guests.  Attendees voted with their dollars 
to name the LWV Wichita Metro 2017 scholarship - Sandra 
Day O’Conner.  During September, Sally Dewey and team 
will be sending out letters to local CEO’s asking for 
donations.  
 
Voter Service.  ACLU has asked us to co-sponsor an event 
with them on October 13 regarding criminal justice system. 
September board meeting the topic of poll observers and 
exit interviewers for the general election will be discussed.   
 
Treasurer. We have 56 paid up members as of August 18. 
Total membership as of Jan 31 was 92, of which 3 are 50 
year members, 8 are second members in a family, and 81 
are primary members. 
 
Membership.  Ernestine presented seven possible Vote 
411 questions and the board discussed. She will reformat 
the questions based on the suggestions made. 
 
Unit Meetings.  Dates: 9/13, 10/11, 11/15, 1/10, 2/14, 
3/14, 4/11, and 5/9.  All meetings will be at Two Olives. 
The Christmas Party will on 12/10 with AAUW, at the 
Dewey home.  Martha Pint schedules and plans the Unit  
meetings while Ellen Estes takes all member reservations 
this year.    
 
  
Book Review / Interesting Information 
The book The Fight to Vote by Michael Waldman, 
president of the Brennan Center for Justice at NYU School 
of Law, is a must read if you really want to understand the 
history of voting rights in this country.  From our Founding 
Fathers who originally wanted only white property owners 
to vote (not necessarily citizens) to the voting laws that 
have been passed in the last four years, voting in America 
has been contentious. As recently, as 2010, during a 
speech at Texas Tech University School of Law, Justice 
Antonin Scalia declared the original Constitution 
“providential” and called for a repeal of the 17th 
amendment, which allows the people –not the State 
Legislatures-to choose Senators!! The book states that 
“3,000 counties run our elections, with nearly 180,000  

New  
Committee 

mailto:lwvwichitametro@att.net
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Precincts and 114,000 separate polling places.  No 
national standards govern matters such as how many 
voting machines there should be in each location.” The 
author makes a definite distinction between election 
fraud and voter fraud.   “Of course, American history 
offers ample evidence of election fraud… … .. But voter 
fraud ----especially impersonation at the polling place—
remains exceedingly rare.” Then why the clamor?  
Names like John Ashcroft, Bradley Schlozman, Mark 
“Thor” Hearne, Han vonSpakovsky, John Fund and Chris 
Kobach are mentioned as players in this circle of fraud 
hunters.  Read and find out how it has taken us 200 
years to come full circle on barriers to voting.    

By Sharon Ailslieger 
 
 

 
 

LWV SCHOLARHSIP WINNER 
CALEB ANGELL 

 
The LWV Wichita Metro is pleased to announce the 
Award of this year’s scholarship is presented to  
Caleb Angell, a senior at Friends University. He is  
presently an honor student majoring in History and 
Political Science and plans to continue his studies  
in law school.   
 
The youngest of eight children, Caleb grew up in  
New York State. He has interests in social work, law,  
and politics. This summer he will spend two weeks with 
a missionary team in Central Africa.  Following this, 
Caleb will work in Wichita as an intern with the Federal 
Public Defender’s Office.   
 
Caleb looks forward to meeting more Kansans and will 
work with the League members to help students register 
to vote. 

 

 
 
League Day 2016:  Saturday, October 15, 2016 
Join us in Manhattan to learn - What we have 
accomplished in Kansas and learning to Lead in the League:  
A training ground for building better communities. This 
event is hosted by LWV Manhattan/Riley County League. 
Registration information page included within this 
newsletter. 

 
Elected Officials Salaries by Ernestine Krehbiel: 
The living expenses allowance for the members of the 
Kansas Legislature has increased 28% in the 8 years of 
financial woes when schools, Medicaid, mental health, 
road repairs, etc. have been cut and most other state 
employees’ salaries have been frozen.  The average family 
of four incomes in Kansas is $49,000. 
 
Each Member of the Kansas House and Senate has a 
minimum compensation of three months’ work as follows: 
Salary of $14,500 
Plus for daily expenses $12,600 tax free 
Plus mileage reimbursement  
Pension paid by state as if legislator pay is $90,000  
(Officers/committee chairs/leadership receive more)  
 
Sedgwick County Commissioners: 

 
Read more here: http://www.kansascity.com/news/politics-
government/article80590492.html#storylink=cpy  
 

mailto:lwvwichitametro@att.net
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Join the League & make 
a difference! 

 
 
Renewing Member______ / New Member_____ 
 
 
Name________________________________ 
 
 
Address_______________________________ 
 
 
City________________, State_____________  

 
 
Zip Code_____________ Phone #___________ 

 

 
 
Email___________________________________
 
Annual Dues       $ 60.00   

 

 
Add’l Household Membership    $ 30.00   

 

 
Student Membership     $ 30.00   

 

 
Donation                ______  
 
Areas of Interest: 
  Voter Education:_________________ 
  Studies:________________________ 
  Membership:____________________ 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

LWV Wichita Metro Board Members 
Sharon Ailslieger – Co-President/MLD   

(316 841-5936)  sailslieger@netscape.net 
 

Paul Babich – Voter Service/Tuesday Topics  
 (316 681-0248)  Pbabich604@att.net 

 
Sally Dewey – Fund Raising/Education Fund/Scholarships 

  (316 652-8788)   sallydewey@cox.net 
 

Ellen Estes – Units (316 218-1163) 
efestes@cox.net 

 
Barbara Fuller – Co-President  (316 684-1935) 

utwbarb@cox.net 
 

Marilyn Hansen – (316 943-2006) 
mnfhansen@cox.net 

 
Elaine Harvey – Treasurer  (316 204-9804) 

elaine.harvey@wichita.edu 
 

Wendy Kabler- Voter Editor – (316 209-0359) 
wkabler7@gmail.com 

 
Ernestine Krehbiel – Membership Chair /MLD –  

(316 652-9229)   ekrehbiel@cox.net 
 

Betty Ladwig – Voter Service Chair –  
(316 258-1962)  O7b406@aol.com 

 
Judy Loganbill  - (316 990-6884) 

judithloganbill@msn.com 
 

Carole  Neal – Past President, Co President KS.LWV 
(316 943-0572) cadeneal@att.net 

 
Martha Pint – Program Chair –  

(316 259-6182) martha pint@hotmail.com 
 

Pat Reinhold – Secretary  
(316-619-6717)   patinwy@gmail.com 

 
Megan Wright-Hagan – Hot Topics/Publicity/MLD –  

(316 733-6270)  meganwh825@cox.net 
 

Mary Knecht (316-942-8068) knechtmary@hotmail.com 

The League of Women Voters is a nonpartisan 
political organization encouraging informed and 
active participation of citizens in government.  It 
influences public policy through education and 
advocacy. We never support or oppose any 
political party or candidate. Join Us!!!!!  

mailto:lwvwichitametro@att.net
mailto:sailslieger@netscape.net
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mailto:sallydewey@cox.net
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mailto:elaine.harvey@wichita.edu
mailto:wkabler7@gmail.com
mailto:ekrehbiel@cox.net
mailto:O7b406@aol.com
mailto:judithloganbill@msn.com
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LEAGUE AND LIBRARY present TUESDAY TOPICS –  
Fall 2016 

 

 Wichita Public Library  
223 S. Main, Wichita – 3rd floor auditorium 

4th Tuesday: 11:30 am -1:00 pm 
Bring a brown bag lunch, drinks furnished. 

 
 
-   Policing Among the Homeless and Mentally Ill 
Police work can present lots of challenges, but even more so when the victims or perpetrators are 
homeless or mentally ill. Wichita Police Officer Nate Schwiethale leads the Homeless Outreach Team 
(HOT) in helping to raise awareness of the issues with these populations and establish community 
understanding.  
 Tuesday, September 27 , Noon-1 p.m., Central Library, 223 S. Main 

 
- School Funding Formulas  
How do school funding formulas affect different sized districts?John Allison, Superintendent of the 
Wichita Public Schools, and Craig Wolford, Superintendent of the Derby Public Schools, will share how 
the State school funding  
formula affectsdistricts.Learn more about what factors must be considered when creating a fair formula 
that works for districts of all sizes.  
  Tuesday, October 25, Noon-1 p.m., Central Library, 223 S. Main 

 
- 2016 Election Analysis  
The 2016 election cycle has been unique in many ways, and the impact of this year's election will be seen 
in the days and months ahead.Join us for a look at the results of the 2016 elections with analysis by Dr. 
Russell Fox, Professor of  
Political Science at Friends University.Find out more about how this year's candidates will influence 
public policy and shape the decisions that affect our lives. 
 Tuesday, November  22, Noon-1 p.m., Central Library, 223 S. Main 
 

 
There will be time for questions from the audience at the conclusion of the program. 

 
These programs are free and open to the public.  Please share this information with others who are 
interested. The program starts promptly at noon. 
 

mailto:lwvwichitametro@att.net
WEKabler
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League Day  
HOSTED BY LWV MANHATTAN/RILEY COUNTY 

College Avenue United Methodist Church,  
1609 College Avenue 
Manhattan, Kansas 

Saturday 
October 15, 2016  
Registration Form 

Registration begins at 9:00 am  
Session-9:30 am – 3:00 pm 
The registration fee is $30 and will cover continental breakfast and lunch. 
Please register on line at lwvk.org or complete the form, make checks payable to League of Women 
Voters Kansas and send to: 

 LWV Kansas 
515 S. Kansas Ave, Suite C 

Topeka, Kansas 66603 
(Please register by October 1, 2016) 

 
Name _______________________________________________________________ 
League ______________________________________________________________ 
Address______________________________________________________________ 
Email ________________________________________________________________ 
Telephone____________________________________________________________  
Meal Restrictions: 
Vegan______  Gluten Free_______ 
Questions:  
Contact Email: lwv.kansas@gmail.com or Anita Kaiser LWV Kansas Treasurer (913) 897-6242 or Cathy 
Hedge LWV Manhattan (785) 537-1101 cjhedgewriter@gmail.com 
For those wishing to come the night before October 14, 2016 a block of rooms have been reserved at the 
Parkwood Inn & Suites, 505 S. 17th, Manhattan, KS 66502 Phone 785-320-5440, 
parkwoodinnmanhattan.com. (2 beds $89.95)  Reservations need to be made by September 23, 2016.  
 

mailto:lwvwichitametro@att.net
mailto:lwv.kansas@gmail.com
mailto:cjhedgewriter@gmail.com
WEKabler
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August 29, 2016  

League of Women Voters of Kansas newsletter                

State Study:  School Finance Update 

By Gwen Elliott, State Study Chair 

School is in session… and League is studying 
Approved for study at state convention in 2015, the School Finance Update has 
remained timely. Like watching a tennis match, our attention bounced back and forth 
between the legislature and the courts in the first half of this year. Then, despite earlier 
uncertainty, public schools actually reopened this month. 
So, now what? Our ultimate goal is to update the LWVK position on school finance so 
the League can use it for lobbying efforts and action. 

Study Scope 
i Kansas 
i Pre-K through 12 
i Brief history of school finance 
i Recent decisions by the legislature and governor 
i Recent court cases 
i Options for current and future school finance 

Timeline 
The committee developed study and consensus questions and is currently researching 
answers. Those will appear in the study packet to help your local League answer 
consensus questions, starting in early January 2017. Please schedule your consensus 
meetings, now. Your replies will be due back to the state committee by mid-March 2017. 
We will use those answers to update the LWVK position on School Finance, which 
members will vote on at Convention, April 29, 2017. 

  

WEKabler
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Committee Members 
Jim Edwards, Glennie Buckley, Marlene Merrill, Janet Cathcart, Sharon Ailslieger, 
Ernestine Krehbiel, Margaret Arnold, Mike Trow, Elizabeth Sanders, Tami Zillig, Eleanor 
Browning, Jan Martens, Chris Huntsman, Barbara Withee, and Candy Birch. Gwen 
Elliott, study chair. 
 

Interested? 
It is not too late for League members to join this study! If you have questions, 
comments, or wish to participate on the committee, please email Gwen or call her at 
(785) 267-4037. The committee will have a breakout session at League Day on October 
15 in Manhattan.  
  

WEKabler
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16 State League Day in Manhattan 

Saturday, October 15 

9:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m. Check-in begins at 9:00 a.m. 

Hosted by LWV of Manhattan/Riley County 
at College Avenue United Methodist Church 1609 College Avenue, Manhattan, KS 66502 

$30 registration fee covers continental breakfast and lunch.  
Morning focus: “What We Have Accomplished in Kansas!” 

Afternoon focus: “Learning to Lead in League: A training ground for  
building better communities” 

Spending the night in Manhattan?  
A block of rooms is reserved for Friday,October 14 at the Parkwood Inn & Suites, 505 South 
17th Street, Manhattan, 785-320-5440. Mention LWV and book by September 23 to get double-
occupancy room rate of $89.95 + tax, including complimentary breakfast buffet. Cancellation is 
permitted up to 24 hours in advance. 
 

Questions about the hotel or directions, contact Cathy Hedge LWV Manhattan (785) 537-1101. 
Questions about payment, contact Anita Kaiser LWV Kansas Treasurer (913) 897-6242. 

Registration 
Visit our lovely new website to register online -- see the home page, lower left. A PayPal® 
account is not needed. If you prefer to pay by check, click here for a form to print and mail. 
Register by October 1. 
 

“VOTER Notes” Editor: Melissa Carlson, 2nd VP Communications 
LWVK information is available on our website. 
For the latest news, follow us on Facebook or Twitter.  
 

Making Democracy Work® 
 

WEKabler
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Arts Policy in the City: The Hard Questions 
a dialogue presented by The Arts Council 
  
Monday, Sept. 12, 2016 
5:30-8 p.m. 
  
Wichita Art Museum 
1400 Museum Blvd. | Wichita, Kan. 
  
5:30 p.m. Cocktail reception 
6 p.m. Keynote address by Michael Rushton, Ph.D., Professor in Arts Administration, School of Public 
and Environmental Affairs, Indiana University 
7 p.m. Panel discussion  
   
The work of crafting policies to enhance the cultural lives of city residents involves dealing with 
some hard questions: 
 
➝  What outcome is desired, and what has blocked its achievement?  
➝  Who is meant to benefit?  
➝  What counts as culture? 
➝  How is this going to be paid for?  
➝  Who decides all of this? 
 
Dr. Rushton will draw upon the experiences of cities that have had to deal with these questions, in particular 
those that have gained voter approval for dedicated tax revenues for the arts. 
  
Even with a steady stream of revenue to devote to culture, some difficult choices - involving diverse 
sets of values - have to be made. 

 

Michael Rushton, Ph.D., former director of Arts Administration Programs at 
Indiana University's School of Public and Environmental Affairs (SPEA), serves 
as Associate Vice President for University Academic Affairs and Director of 
Strategic Planning for Indiana University. His research includes topics such as 
public funding for the arts, the role of nonprofit organizations, freedom of 
expression, and the arts and local development. As Professor in Arts 
Administration at Indiana University's School of Public and Environmental 
Affairs, his expertise is in the economics, management and public policy of the 
arts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presented by The Arts Council. Co-sponsored by the Kansas Public Finance Center at Wichita State University's Hugo 
Wall School of Public Affairs and the Knight Foundation Fund at the Wichita Community Foundation. 

 

 

WEKabler
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League of Women Voters Kansas 
League Day 

Manhattan, Kansas 
October 15, 2016 

 
MAKING THE SUNFLOWER BLOOM!!! 

 
                                   What we have accomplished in Kansas!!!!! 

                                and 
                                                  Learning to Lead in the League": 

                                                 A training ground for building better communities. 
 
9:00 - 9:30  Registration and Mixer -    

9:30 – 9:45 Welcome - Who We Are and Where We Are Going! 

9:45 – 10:00 Manhattan League Highlights of 2016 Election Year 

10:00 – 10:45 JOCO, Topeka, Wichita, Leavenworth, Emporia, Lawrence, Salina, Great Bend 

   Presidents Highpoints 

10:15 - 10:45 Breakout session for State Study Committee only 

10:45 – 11:00 Break 

11:00 - 11:30 Guidelines to the Future 

New Bylaws     - Carole Neal 

Website/Social Media   - Melissa Carlson 

11:30 – 12:00 Did we get out the Vote!  - Kansas Primary Results -  Cille King 

Can we save Kansas? – Upcoming General Election - Carole Neal/El Centro        

12:00 – 1:00  Lunch /Speakers – The Young Voter Group  

1:00 – 1:55 "Engaging Members to Lead the League” –  

Linda Duckworth & Martha Pint  

1:55 – 2:05 Break 

2:05 – 3:00 “Getting and keeping members engaged” -   

Membership Chair Panel – Johnson County/Shawnee County  

3:00  Adjourn    

WEKabler
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